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Dear Parents and Carers              26th September 2023 

It has been brought to our attention that many of our young people are playing on online 
games such as Roblox. The game has the ability to talk to others - something that has 
been abused by some. Please ensure your child’s settings are age appropriate. 

If you are allowing your child to play online, please have an open dialogue about the 
games they are playing and who they are communicating with. It might be useful to look 
at the chat they have been having too. 

Please talk to us about any issues you are having. 

The NSPCC also have further information by clicking the below link:- 

Is Roblox safe for my child? | NSPCC 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-
games-helping-children-play-safe/ 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
Carrie Old 
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